
  Corby Business Academy  
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to commend your children on their first day back at the Academy today. I was so 

impressed with their compliance and understanding of all the new systems we have developed to 

keep everyone in the building safe. Please pass on my praise and how amazing it was to have them 

back in the building. 

The strict timings and protocols are very robust, it was great to have them working alongside us 

today. 

Below are just a few reminders to support us each day as we progress: 

- Please ensure students arrive on site with their mask or face covering 
- Parents or Carers will need to use the top car park to drop off and collect students during 

personal home school transport 
- Parents or Carers should only arrive on site with a scheduled appointment 
- Students should ensure they have all the correct equipment for their timetabled lessons 
- Where possible, and to support with transition through the restaurant, students to bring their 

own packed lunch or breakfast snack 
 

In regards to COVID-19 Government guidance and symptoms, there has been no new 

announcements today. However, please join us in keeping informed on this information, act in 

accordance and keep us informed of personal circumstances if required. 

Thank you so much for your support in our current climate and, again, congratulations to the 

students. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 


